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Sanford Appoints New Chief Financial Officer 

New Zealand seafood company Sanford Limited has appointed a new Chief Financial Officer, 

Katherine Turner. 

 

Katherine joins Sanford after 12 years with Fonterra as a highly experienced finance 

executive and leader.  Her most recent role has been Commercial Director for Fonterra 

Brands Ltd, New Zealand’s largest FMCG business with a number of leading dairy brands.  

Katherine also has significant international experience in food.  Prior to joining Fonterra, 

Katherine spent nine years with the global dairy company Danone, in various finance roles in 

both New Zealand and France. She started her Danone career in New Zealand with snack-

food and biscuits company Griffins Foods Ltd. 

Sanford CEO Volker Kuntzsch says he is delighted Katherine will be joining the team. 

“Katherine shares our vision and ambition – to become the best seafood company in the 

world.  She will be a great contributor to that, as we continue to evolve our culture and 

focus on innovation and care, bringing out the best in the beautiful New Zealand seafood 

we catch and harvest.  Katherine has impressed both me and our board with her energy, 

experience and ability and we are excited by what she will bring to the role.” 

Katherine says she is a firm believer in Sanford’s vision and is looking forward to being part 

of Sanford’s ongoing development. 



“I am passionate about leading change through others and am inspired by seeing the teams 

I work with develop and grow.  I have heard only good things about the finance team at 

Sanford and I look forward to working with a high performance team.  It is also exciting to 

join Sanford at a time when there are many significant projects underway to transform and 

grow the business.  There are clearly many challenges and plenty of fun ahead.”  

Katherine and her previous teams have great experience of meeting significant challenges.  

She was recognised for that in 2016 at the CFO Awards where her finance team was the 

winner of the CA ANZ Finance team of the year award. 

Katherine is a graduate of The University of Auckland, an ANZ Chartered Accountant and a 

Member of the NZ Institute of Directors.  

She will take up the CFO role at Sanford in September.  Acting-CFO Stuart Houliston, who 

has very capably filled the role temporarily, will continue in the position till then. 

 

For more information please contact: 
Fiona MacMillan 
GM Corporate Communications, Sanford 
fmacmillan@sanford.co.nz 
+64 (0)21 513 522 
 

About Sanford: Sanford is New Zealand’s largest and oldest seafood business and was a 

foundation member of the New Zealand stock exchange, listing in 1924.  Sanford is a highly 

diverse business with interests in aquaculture, and in deepwater and inshore fishing.  It is 

also geographically diverse, with processing plants, salmon and mussel farms in nine New 

Zealand locations.    

 


